
Iroquois band director named to American 

School Band Directors Association 

Rebecca Clark, Iroquois Middle School band director. 
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Rebecca Clark, band director at Iroquois Middle School in the Chippewa Valley Schools district, 

was elected to the American School Band Directors Association . 

The ASBDA is a national organization composed of professionally trained, experienced directors 

and teachers of school bands whose purpose is to advance and improve music education of those 

students engaged in the study of band instruments. There were 55 band directors selected for 

membership this year in the United States. 

Directors are selected on the basis of their teaching experience, the success of their music 

programs and the recommendation of members of the organization. The association consists of 

approximately 500 band directors from the United States. 

Through active participation in ASBDA, members share ideas, strategies, hear new music and 

attend clinics given by nationally known musicians, directors and clinicians. 
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